
From: john mathew
Date: Sun, May 9, 2021 at 1:43 PM
Subject: Adelphi Band practice - CANCELLED!! 

Good afternoon, and Happy Mother's Day!

I have been informed that this evening's outdoor practice has been cancelled.  Apparently the idea of 
sitting outside in 40 degree weather with 25 mph winds driving a cold rain (flurries in the northern 
counties), was not considered optimum conditions for a practice.  In October this would have been 
described as "Pumpkin Show weather", and we would have played on - wearing both long underwear 
and ponchos.  But not tonight.

The next question I asked is possibly your next question also:  when is practice scheduled?  The official
answer is that an alternate date has not yet been determined.  In the next few days this will be 
addressed, and another email sent as soon as an answer is received.

Until then, stay home, stay warm, and stay dry!

John Mathew


